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Other new restaurants on the street in recent years have created several problems including increased rodent 

activity, extractor smells of food & grease plus increased street noise through music playing and customer 

activity.

Whilst we welcome new long-term tenants to the street, please ensure that strict provisions are made within 

any permissions to ensure that this change of use creates the none of the above nuisance.

We will oppose any application for tables and chairs on the street at any time.  The tables opposite at 63 Neal 

St. still create evening noise nuisance.
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